
SOUTH EAST AUSTRALIAN NATURALISTS ASSOCIATION INC 

Spring Camp 2024 

Friday 25th October to Sunday 27th October 2024 

Hosted by Ringwood Field Naturalists Club Inc. 

First Circular, January 2024 

Ringwood Field Naturalists Club Inc. invites you to attend the SEANA Spring Get 
together in Marysville.   

This will be held over the weekend of 25th-27th October 2024.  Marysville is situated 
about 100km or 1.5 - 2.0 hours from Melbourne.  

Mountain Ash forests surround Marysville with fern gullies and waterfalls like 
Steavenson Falls.  Located nearby is Lake Mountain as well as Cathedral Ranges and, 
being springtime, we are hoping many flowering plants will be on display. 

The Marysville Community Centre will be the base for Friday afternoon registration, 
evening meals, SEANA meeting and evening talks.  We are planning to have Friday, 
Saturday and Sunday night meals catered for at this venue. 

Accommodation. 

Participants are responsible for their own accommodation.  As accommodation is 
slightly limited, we recommend booking your accommodation as soon as possible. 

Caravan Park-  Marysville Holiday Park is our preferred caravan park.  Another option 
is Taggerty Holiday Park (Big 4) located about 20 km away. 

If the caravan option is unavailable or not an option for you, we suggest trying 
booking.com and looking for Marysville Victoria accommodation and then call the 
venue direct.  The larger accommodations are: Peppers Marysville, Tower Motel, 
Marysville Garden Cottages.  There are numerous B&B and houses available for 
those who may like to share the cost with friends or members of their Club. 

We look forward to seeing you in October 2024, 

Shirley Smith    Ray Wall   Hazel Veevers 
President     Treasurer   Co-ordinator 

Ph:  0429 355 347   Ph:  0412 255 702   Ph:  0425 880 573 

Email – rfncseana@gmail.com 

PO Box 418 Ringwood Vic 3144 

Website – rfnc.org.au 

mailto:rfncseana@gmail

